
         Shomrim Herald
“Public Safety Officers Of The Jewish Faith Joining Together

For The Welfare Of All”

September Meeting Notice

Klein Jewish Community Center
10100 Jamison Ave

(Red Lion Road and Jamison Ave)

“Support Shomrim, Get Involved, Attend Meetings”
“Refreshments will be served”

President’s Message
I hope that you all had a wonderful New Year and an easy fast.  Let’s keep this year going in a great direction and
make sure that our meetings are well-attended and our banquet is a big success!

Our speaker in September was so informative and a lot of fun!  Larry O’Neill gave a presentation about Outlaw
Motorcycle Gangs and his pictures and enthusiasm regarding the topic would be hard to beat.  Everyone enjoyed it
and we had a good turnout.  Howard Rabinovitch is the one to thank for the program…THANKS, HOWARD!

I can’t believe that we’ve lost another fine Police Officer, this time in Montgomery County.  As most of you probably
know, Officer Brad Fox of Plymouth Township PD was killed in the line of duty.  He’s the epitome of a great hero,
having served two tours of duty in Iraq and having been a highly valued member of the Plymouth Township Police
Department.  We all mourn his loss and extend our thoughts and prayers to his pregnant wife, child, family and
colleagues.

That kind of tragedy highlights the ongoing need for us to be a cohesive group, to regularly support each other in
good times and bad, as well as those brethren in Philadelphia and the Delaware Valley who make the ultimate
sacrifice.  At our banquet we will observe a moment of silence to honor our Police Officers and Fire Fighters who
lost their lives this year.  It would be nice if you showed your support.

Speaking of the banquet, it’s in less than one month and we need your tickets and ads.  Please send them in ASAP.
There is a form for both in the Herald and on the web site if you need one.

I hope to see you at our meeting on October 11th for refreshments and camaraderie.  We are uncertain whether
we will have a speaker this month, as we would like to tie up loose ends about the banquet and go over some other
business. Your input is essential!

 Please, be safe out there!

 Judi

WWW.SHOMRIMPADV.ORG



Judith Buch - President (buch196@aol.com)

Howard Lebofsky - Vice President
Scott Pollack - Secretary
Lee Newman - Treasurer

Howard Lebofsky, Chairman
Judith Buch
Scott Pollack
Lee Newman
Laurence Nodiff (Immediate Past President)
Bob Clearfield
Merrill Kelem
Alan Fried
Michael Gilbert
Howard Rabinovitch

Harry Kamenir (2 years)
Irv Venturino (1 year)

Bob Clearfield

Bob Clearfield (Mid Atlantic Vice President)

Cantor Alan Edwards

Please send us any change of information to
 herald@shomrimpadv.org

So we can keep up to date records.

Have you paid your
dues for 2012 yet???
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We wish everyone well
who may be struggling

with health issues!
Our prayers are with you.

If you have not  been included on the
Birthday and/or Anniversary Listings,

please forward the information to
herald@shomrimpadv.org

so we can add you immediately.



The Pannonia Beneficial Association has moved to
1714 Grant Avenue in Philadelphia.

267-731-7459
They have been great supporters of Shomrim over the years!

Stacy Irving was already voted on and is a member of Shomrim
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All Jewish War Veterans interested  in joining the JWV,
please call Stanley Steiner at 215-674-9019.



Shomrim Email Directory

Louis Abramson - gloandlou1@verizon.net
Steve Arch - LT97@aol.com
Jeff Bail - jefffrey.bail@comcast.net
Joel Belsky - SgtBelsky@aol.com
Dave Berman - mrmbacpa@comcast.net
Mike Brister - wxrbuff2@cs.com
Bruce Brown - mcppd184@yahoo.com
Judi Buch - buch196@aol.com
Bob Clearfield - bclearfield@comcast.net
Irv Cohen - ivette_Irv@hotmail.com
Jon Cohen - jdc60491@comcast.net
Jed Dolnic - jeddolnick@att.net
Cantor Alan Edwards - eastend295@verizon.net
Ken Freeman - phlylaw1@verizon.net
William Fleisher - truthfinder@netcarrier.com
Alan Fried - nut50@comcast.net
Steve Freidberg - spf8521@comcast.net
Mike Gilbert - det069@comcast.net
Scott Goldstein - erswatdoc@gmail.com
Art Gravitz - agravitz@yahoo.com
Ben Greberman - bgrebs@verizon.net
Beth Grossman - beth.grossman@phila.gov
Rick Gusdorff - rick@gusdorff.com
Walter I. Hofman, M.D. - fourn6path@aol.com
Stacy Irving - sirving@centercityphila.org
Harry Kamenir - harryk802@msn.com
Ron Kashon - rsk239@verizon.net
Merrill Kelem - sfcmkret@gmail.com
J.J. Klaver - j.klaver@ic.fbi.gov
Stan Kolmetzky - stan0807@verizon.net
Alan Kurtz - BlueRed1@comcast.net
Joel M. Labman - jklab3@comcast.net
Len Lebowitz - l.lebowitz@comcast.net
Mike Margolis - greenlaneestates@aol.com
Bernie Margulis - bmcapret@bellsouth.net
Paul Naftulin - pnaftulin@comcast.net

Ben Naish - benjamin.naish@phila.gov
Lee Newman - leenewman@shomrimpadv.org
Larry Nodiff - redrum8509@aol.com
Kenneth Paul - kpaul@state.pa.us
Andrew Perlman - aperlman911@gmail.com
Bernie Petroff - bernvw@aol.com
Larry Pollack - hunter2103@comcast.net
Scott Pollack - scotty369@comcast.net
Stuart Portner - stublue@aol.com
Howard Rabinovitch - howanddi@comcast.net
Jeff Rabinovitch - embraced96@aol.com
Martin Rahinsky - erahinsky@windstream.net
Pavel Reznik - pavelreznikphoto@hotmail.com
Brad Richman - rich3man@aol.com
Steve Richman - sgrichman@stny.rr.com
David W. Rinek - daver@libertynet.org
Michael Roeshman - mfr777@msn.com
Neil Rose - roselock@aol.com
Bob Rosenberg - pwdbob@aol.com
Marla Rosenberg - mrosesq@aol.com
Marvin E. Rosenberg - marv120@aol.com
Howard Rubin - theblueghost@comcast.net
Jodi Schwarzl - jschwarzl@gmail.com
Eileen Shannen - impact2767@aol.com
Rich Shapiro - rchief28@aol.com
Jonathan Sherman - jms43048@comcast.net
Kurt Similies - mski@comcast.net
Harris J. Sklar - mcsklar@hotmail.net
Mitchell Sklar - mcsklar@njsacop.org
George Slotnick - airelibre@cfl.rr.com
David Spitalnick - nfdlaw@aol.com
Mitchell Spitzler - pacopper369@yahoo.com
Dave Warren - dpidew@aol.com
Suzanne Williams - mshappy8501@aol.com
Brian Wolfson - lieuten@aol.com
Floyd Zonenstein - fhz201@bellsouth.net

Any changes or corrections please email us at herald@shomrimpadv.org so we can make them promptly. Thank you.

Page 4



2012 Shomrim Yearbook
Advertisement Form

75th ANNIVERSARY BANQUET

Date ___________________ 2012

Name_________________________________________________

Business________________________________________________

Address________________________________________________

City______________________State_____________Zip_________

Telephone_________________Email_________________________

Full Page Ad $100 _________________

Half Page Ad $55 _________________

1/4 Page Ad $30 ___________________

YY Please Email For Availability FirstYY

Inside Front $125 __________________

Back Page Ad $125_________________

Back Page $125 ____________________

Ads Must Be Sent In By October 1, 2012

Please Attach A Copy Of Your Advertisement

MAKE YOUR CHECK PAYABLE TO “SHOMRIM” and MAIL TO:

Shomrim Of Philadelphia and the Delaware Valley
PO BOX 14543

Philadelphia, PA 19115

ALL ADVERTISERS MAY RECEIVE
A 2012 SHOMRIM YEARBOOK UPON REQUEST



SHOMRIM OF PHILADELPHIA
AND THE DELAWARE VALLEY

P.O. BOX 14543
PHILADELPHIA, PA 19115
WWW.SHOMRIMPADV.ORG

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION (DUES ARE $25.00 A YEAR)

ACTIVE  ASSOCIATE

NAME:_________________________________________________ PHONE:________________________

ADDRESS:_______________________________________________ APT:_________________________

CITY:_________________________________________STATE:__________________________________

ZIP: ________________________ EMAIL ADDRESS:__________________________________________

OCCUPATION: _________________________________________________________________________

BUSINESS ADDRESS:___________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________________

DATE OF BIRTH: ____________________  SINGLE: ______________ MARRIED: ________________

HAVE YOU EVER BEEN A MEMBER OF THIS ASSOCIATION:           YES             NO

PROPOSER:____________________________________________________________________________

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS USED IN OUR MONTHLY PUBLICATION
“THE HERALD” TO HONOR BIRTHDAYS AND WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES.

MEMBER NAME:_______________________________________________________________________
SPOUSE:__________________________________________________________ DOB _______________
CHILD’S NAME(S):_________________________________________________DOB ________________
NAME: ___________________________________________________________DOB ________________
NAME: ___________________________________________________________DOB ________________
WEDDING ANNIVERSARY DATE: _______________________________________________________

   Signature
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Law Enforcement A Fire Officers
“So that Police, Fire and Public Safety Officers of the Jewish

Faith May Join Together for the Welfare of All”

Founded 1937

POLICE, FIRE AND OTHER
MEMBERS OF THE

LAW ENFORCEMENT
COMMUNITY


